#y0
Pien, Janet /

From: Phillips, Rob

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 1:47 PM

To: 'Michael Rewey'

Ce: Nelson, Larry; Pien, Janet

Subject: RE: BPW Agenda ltem 10. 333 West Wahington

Mike, the plan does call for a drop off separate from the street. That is consistent with what was shown on the site plan
when the project was approved by the CC.

-—Qriginal Messagg-----

From: Michael Rewey [mailto:hiwayman@chorus.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2008 4:22 PM

To: Phillips, Rob

Cc: Neison, Larry

Subject: BPW Agenda Item 10. 333 West Wahington

Rob.

I have concerns about Agenda Item 10. Not sure if they are justified because no drawings came in the packet.

If there is a separate/separated pull-out for loading and discharging hotel guests, I am against it. It detracts from the
wide-terrace beauty of West Wash. And I believe it is in conflict with the neighborhood plan. It will also have negative

impacts on pedestrians, motor vehicles and bikes who are simply passing by.

I support a slightly widened curb side area (say 4 feet.) so that guests can load and discharge street side. This is no
different than most big city hotels.

Please pass on to committee members.

Thanks. Mike





